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Dear Councillors 
The Bayview-Sheppard Neighbourhood Alliance Alliance (BSNA) supports Official Plan
 Amendments and the elements of the Zoning By-law Amendment that support Toronto's Tree
 Canopy Target and the City’s TransformTO Net Zero Strategy to increase onsite green space,
 landscaping and the city’s tree canopy.

The BSNA further supports City staff and local Residents Associations monitoring the Garden
 Suites initiative and recommending any changes to improve implementation, including any
 changes needed to tree canopy enhancement and protection under Municipal Code Chapters
 608, 658, or 813,

Yours Truly
David Reid
Secretary, Bayview-Sheppard Neighbourhood Alliance (BSNA) 
bsnatomail@gmail.com
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